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Kyle Green <woodobadoo@gmail.com>
Monday, January 25, 2010 9:49 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Secretary of CFTC,

As an avid and extremely involved individual in the US Forex market, I strongly disagree that margin
requirements should be altered to 10:1, rather than their current setting of 100:1.

Please keep the leverage at 100:1.

Sincerely,
Kyle Green


